
Street sealing will begin on Tuesday July 8th 2025. 
 
Please see the attached map. 
 
As of this posting, these are the areas that will be worked on Tuesday, July 8th: 
 
At approximately 6:00am, work will begin on Hilltop Drive. Traffic will be restricted for 
approximately 2 hours, depending on weather conditions. 
 
Work will then begin on Dakota, Holly, and the portion of Ellsworth adjacent to Holly, on a 
rolling schedule. 
 
Work will continue from there to the portion of Lincoln between Ellsworth and Bryson; and 
the portion of Bryson between Lincoln and Commercial. 
 
Depending on weather conditions, work will require blocking traffic on treated roads for 
approximately 2 hours. 
 
Workers have been, and will continue to be, knocking on doors to notify residents in the 
work area. 
 
Look for more announcements to come regarding this project as it continues. 




